ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

MINUTES

July 8, 1982

Present: James Dennison, Chairman, Harvey Goodwin, Vice Chairman, Bob Watterson, Bruce Kierstead, Rod Zwirner, John Jones, and Kathi Wasserloos, Secretary

The meeting scheduled for and 24, 1982, was postponed due to lack of business.

On July 8 Mr. Dennison and the Planning Board discussed a proposed revision of some wording in the mobile home provisions of the zoning ordinance. Further study and discussion will be necessary.

Katherine K. Wasserloos

Secretary